
The Thame Remembers House Plaques 

 project seeks to ensure that the men from 

Thame who gave their lives in conflict are 

 never forgotten, by installing a small plaque at  

a property where each one lived or with which 

they were associated. 

It is hoped that linking names to properties will 

prompt people to identify with the sacrifice 

on a more personal level and may encourage 

 the continued observance of Remembrance  

through future generations, whilst also adding 

to the town’s history and heritage. 

 

Contacts: 

For further information, or to contact Thame 

Remembers, please visit our website:  

https: // thameremembers.org 

or 

E-mail us at:  info@thameremembers.org 

Plaques are only placed where the original 

property still exists, and where we have evidence 

beyond reasonable doubt that it was the home 

 or workplace of the man identified. 
 

The plaques are designed in a cast metal oval 

shape, each one measuring only  

145mm x 90mm. 

Each plaque is sited so that it can be seen  

from a public viewpoint without any invasion 

 of the householder’s privacy.  
 

Please respect the householder’s privacy. 

House Plaques 

There are 212 names recorded in the Thame 

Remembers project and our research has 

successfully identified an existing property for 

96 of these names, across 84 addresses.  

As at May 2024, 66 plaques have been installed 

on 64 properties remembering 71 men. 

Efforts are continuing to complete the 

installation of plaques for identified names,  

and research is on going to identify  

additional locations.  

Some plaques like this one in the High 

Street contain two names. 

The installed plaques are identified on the map 

on the inside of this leaflet, the location of each 

one is marked with a red dot.   

At the time of World War One Thame was much 

smaller than it is now and so the locations are in 

the older parts of the town such as,  

Church Road, North Street, and Chinnor Road. 

By the time of the Second World War new 

estates had been built and plaques are now also 

located in Horton Avenue, Hampden Avenue 

and Broadwaters Avenue. 
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